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October 19, 2017  

 

White Rock Parents & Community,  

Construction staging for our campus expansion project has begun, and the work will require 
some temporary changes to traffic patterns surrounding the school. This message is an invitation 
to attend a community meeting to discuss changes to traffic flow patterns that will begin on 
Monday, November 27. The changes will include additional signage, on-street parking and on-
site parking, and traffic flow.  
 
The meeting will be held on Thursday, November 2, at 6:30 p.m. in the cafeteria at White Rock 
Elementary, 9229 Chiswell Road, Dallas TX 75238.  
 
We will continue to keep you updated. In the meantime, I encourage you to visit our school 
website for comprehensive information about the project, and contact either of us if you have any 
questions. https://schools.risd.org/Page/4931  

 
Sincerely,  

 

Lee Walker    Sandra Hayes 
Principal    RISD Assistant Superintendent of Operations 
lee.walker@risd.org    sandra.hayes@risd.org  
469-593-2700    469-593-0377  

 

Para asistencia en español, favor de llamar al: 469-593-0303 


